
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF GE: TELEVISION RESIGNATION  

 

Johannesburg – Thursday 06 June 2019 – The South African Broadcasting Corporation 

(SABC) would like to announce the resignation of Ms. Nomsa Philiso, Group Executive: 

Television from the organisation. 

Ms. Philiso, who has been with the SABC for 24 years, has served the Corporation in a 

variety of roles, from General Manager: Sales Operations, Group Executive: Commercial 

Enterprise and Television, to Acting Group Chief Executive Officer. 

Ms. Philiso has played a critical role in the positions she has occupied, and over the years 

has provided strategic guidance and support in dealing with the ever-changing television 

landscape and was an invaluable asset to the SABC. Ms. Philiso will be with the 

organisation until 30 June 2019.  

The SABC is in the process of identifying a successor in an acting capacity, so as to ensure 

functional continuity.  

Ms. Philiso stated “my tenure at the SABC has had more fulfilling moments than not. I learnt 

a lot and enjoyed the challenges immensely. As a true broadcaster at heart, I look forward to 

cheering the team on as they deliver the much anticipated turnaround”. 

The SABC thanks Ms. Philiso for her commitment and service to the SABC and wish her 

well in her future endeavors.  
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